Mayor's Chief of Staff Responses

Case # 20-0014-I

CITY OF BALTIMORE

BERNARD C "JACK" YOUNG

Mayor



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

100 Holliday Street, Rm 250 Baltimore, Maryland 21202

December 11, 2019

Ms. Isabel Mercedes Cumming, Inspector General Office of the Inspector General 100 North Holliday Street, Suite 640 Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: Case #20-0014-I

Dear Inspector General Cumming,

Thank you for your October 31rst Management Alert (Case #20-0014-I) with regard to your ongoing investigation of Risk Management's oversight of the City of Baltimore's contract and the matter involving actions taken by former former leading. I thank you again for your thorough report, and as a result, this employee is no longer employed with the City of Baltimore. Should you have further question, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Morton
Chief of Staff

Office of the Mayor Bernard "C" Jack Young

CITY OF BALTIMORE

BERNARD C. "JACK" YOUNG

Mayor



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

100 Holliday Street, Rm 250 Baltimore, Maryland 21202

January 2, 2020

Ms. Isabel Mercedes Cumming, Inspector General Office of the Inspector General 100 North Holliday Street, Suite 640 Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: Case #20-0014-I

Dear Inspector General Cumming,

Thank you for your October 31rst Management Alert (Case #20-0014-I) with regard to your ongoing investigation of Risk Management's oversight of the City of Baltimore's contract, and the matter involving actions taken by former. It thank you again for your thorough report. This employee is no longer employed with the City of Baltimore. Should you have further question, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

kimberly Morton

Chief of Staff

Office of the Mayor Bernard "C" Jack Young